
 
 

December 2 2021 

 
Ontario Energy Board P.O.  
Box 2319 27th Floor  
2300 Yonge Street Toronto,  
Ontario M4P 1E4  
 
 
Christine E. Long, Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board registrar@oeb.ca 
 
 

Re: Hydro Hawkesbury Inc. - Application for 2022 Rates 

OEB File No. EB-2021-0031 

 

Dear Ms Long 

 

Hydro Hawkesbury Inc. has reviewed the draft decision and it’s supporting models and has no 

further comments on the draft decision. 

 
Yours truly, 

 
 

Michel Poulin 

General Manager 
Hydro Hawkesbury Inc. 
850 Tupper St. 
Hawkesbury, ON 
K6A 3S7 
Tel: 613-632-6689 

 


